
BLESSED SACRAMENT & BLESSED TRINITY CHURCHES    (www.connahsquaycatholicchurch.org.uk)
	 Canon Joe Stewart: tel 01244 830358 / mobile 07550079995   Convent – tel 01244 830692
12th Sunday of Ordinary Time (C) 22nd/23rd June 2013		
Sat 22nd June          5.30pm @ CQ			Donor’s Intention
Sun 23rd June          9.30am @ QF				Stuart Scott RIP
Sun 23rd June         11.00am @ CQ			First Holy Communion





Mon 24th – 9.30am @ QF	The Nativity of St John the Baptist	Dorothy Parsonson			
Tue 25th     					NO MASS TODAY			 		 
Wed 26th - 9.45am @ CQ               Novena to Our Lady		
  “      “	   - 10.00am @ CQ	Liturgy of the Day			Priests & Religious + Andrew Saunders			
Thu 27th – 9.30am @ QF	Liturgy of the Day			Francis Jones RIP
Fri 28th - 10.00am @ CQ	St Irenaeus				Mabel Gardiner	 
Sat 29th - 9.30am @ QF	 Liturgy of the Day			L Lovell RIP
Confessions - Saturday after 9.30am Mass @ QF & 5.00pm @ CQ










Church Cleaning Rota CQ
w/c Jun 23rd – Marilyn & Angela
w/c Jun 30th – Sue & Sharon

Children’s Liturgy of the Word Rota
Jun 23rd – No Children’s Liturgy
Jun 30th – Mrs Palmer & Miss Palmer
Sunday 11am Bidding Prayers Rota
Jun 23rd – School 
Jun 30th - Rita







Day Camp run by Ursuline Links:  22nd-26th July at Ven. Edward Morgan School, for children in years 3-6.  This is an opportunity for five days of learning new things and having fun together in a safe environment.  For further information, please contact Mrs Langley at the school, or Sr Vianney/Sr Gwyn, e-mail shoturs@aol.com or tel. 01244 830692.   Places available for some who do not attend V.E.M School.

First Holy Communion:  please pray for all the children who are making their First Holy Communion today.

3 Peaks Challenge:  Miss Anna Walsh from Ven Edward Morgan School is taking up this challenge on Sat 29th June.  So there is still time to sponsor her and help the Clatterbridge Cancer Charity.

Retreat for Young Women:  The Holy Family Sisters of Bordeaux invite you to a weekend retreat on 26th-28th July at Oblate Retreat Centre, Wistaston Hall, 89 Broughton Lane, Crewe CW2 8JS, to arrive after 4pm on the Friday & departing after dinner on the Sunday.  For more information contact Sr Maria Crowley – 01274 498843 or maria.crowley1@btinternet.com

Flintshire Foodbank:  Queensferry campus will now be open from Monday 10th June.  The Salvation Army on Dee Road C/Q are urgently seeking volunteers for their opening on Friday 13th July at 10am.  Their training session will be on Friday 5th July at 10am for approx 1 hour.  See posters for more detail.

Collection:  The collections last weekend totalled £230.80 (loose) plus £451.50 (Gift Aid envelopes); this will give our parish an extra £112.88 we can claim back from the Inland Revenue.  Please consider giving your offertory in a Gift Aid envelope if you pay tax, as we can claim money back which helps both churches.

Looking Ahead: Sun 23rd June – First Holy Communion at 11am Mass.  Please pray for the children involved.
   “     “      “     - Diocesan Pilgrimage to Holywell
Sat 29th June – Family Fun Day @ Pantasaph from 11am to 4pm.
Items for the bulletin: to Carmel Smith, either telephone 01244 830985 or e-mail carmel_smith@sky.com by Weds evenings please.	
KSC FREE FUN DAY FOR ADDITIONAL NEEDS PEOPLE AT RHYL SUN CENTRE 
 
The Knights of the Saint Columba Province 37 Council 614 would like to express our thanks to all parishioners who helped raised funds by attending our organised events, or buying our Holy locally produced picturesque Calendar, your contribution helped provide the financial and moral support needed to continue our mission, and make our day possible. The cost of putting this day on is in the region of £2000, so your support is very much appreciated by all KSC members. The day is open to all under privileged groups/people of all ages & creeds that suffer from a wide range of physical & learning disabilities. 
This year’s event was held on Friday 14th June and over 360 attended; they had exclusive use of the entire Centre’s facilities, all snacks, drinks and meals were provided to each and every one. The whole day was geared to giving our guests a good time and no stone was left unturned to ensure that they all had immense pleasure and enjoyed a wonderful day, it made our day worthwhile to see their smiling faces when they thanked us for wonderful time. Special thanks must go to our action & youth Officer Mike Cotter for organising the whole event. Next year will be our 25th anniversary of organising and putting this wonderful event on, so watch this space.




